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DG Ref: 329862

Correspondence from South Dublin County Council

St. Brigids Crooksling
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HSE RESPONSE:
A viability study in respect of the entirety of HSE long term care facilities is under consideration in relation to achieving HIQA registration in 2015.  This study will inform the priorities for the HSE’s Capital Plan going forward. St. Brigid’s Home will be considered in that context.  A core principle in the HSE’s consideration of the future provision of long term residential services will be to ensure we provide safe and efficient services.
The HSE will continue to ensure that adequate staffing levels are maintained at St. Brigid’s Home to maintain and provide a safe quality service to its residents.

Carol Cuffe

Area Manager

Dublin South West/Kildare West Wicklow
